
 
  

Newsletter  
Message from the Principal 
 

Hello LVS School Families! 

 

Welcome to Semester 2 of the 2018-2019 School Year! 

The beginning of the second semester seems like a good 

time to remind everyone of a few key practices that 

support online teaching and learning. As always, I ask 

for parent help making sure students are online every 

school day and taking time every week to review their 

gradebook and pace charts. We have more successful 

students enrolled at Lee Virtual School than ever 

before.  We want to grab onto this momentum of 

learning and use it to pull us to the next level. 

 

You should have received first semester report cards 

recently. I encourage you to discuss grades with your 

student and refocus goals for this semester, if needed. 

Or better yet, celebrate the accomplishments of 

completing the semester and reinforce the things that 

make learning effective.  Resolve to help your student 

stay on or ahead of pace, contact teachers or counselors 

if needed, and encourage your student to take advantage 

of live lessons. Secondary parents, if you have not 

already done so, now is also the time to sign up for your 

guardian account, which is the easiest way to quickly 

stay on top of your studentôs pace and grades.  Perhaps 

the greatest attraction of LVS is the dynamic schedule 

it offers students and families.  I challenge each of you 

to take advantage of not having to catch a bus or wait 

for a bell to ring until you can go on.  Instead, take a 

weekday and go do something fun.  The beach, Go-

karts, go to the movies and have the theater to yourself, 

fish, bike, and visit someplace youôve always wanted 

to.  I promise you that you will appreciate your time and 

ability to learn on your own terms even more. 

 

 

 

 

Lee Virtual School  

Announcements 

Dual Enrollment Info Night 

Date: Thursday, 2/21  

Time: 6:00pm 

  

Important Dates 

 

Monday, 1/28 

End of Grace Period 

 

Thursday, 2/7 

Elementary enrichment - 

Writing Boot Camp, 

Virtual Resource Room 

 

Friday, 2/8 

Manatee Park Field Trip 

Sign-up Here 

https://goo.gl/u86N3N 

 

Thursday, 2/14 

Elementary Enrichment 

Day, Virtual Resource 

Room 
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We also want to make sure all parents have registered 

for School Messenger which is a district wide system of 

contact for teachers, schools and our school district.  If 

you havenôt signed up yet, visit 

https://www.leeschools.net/cms/One.aspx?portalId=67

6305&pageId=3192926 Of course, visiting our website 

at http://lvip.leeschools.net is always a great thing to 

do.  Did you know Lee Virtual School is on 

Facebook?  Please visit 

 https://www.facebook.com/leevirtualschool and share 

your story or give us a like.   

 

I want to close by thanking the students, teachers and 

parents who make the best job I have ever had 

possible.  As we approach ten years of online learning, 

there is nothing but amazement as I observe so many 

students learning from such great teachers in a whole 

new way.  I am very honored to be here.  How does 

LVS make you feel?  Take a moment to text, email or 

call your thoughts to me.  We need to enjoy this 

wonderful school and share the great things it has 

helped each of us achieve. 

 

Kindly, 

 

Al Shilling 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements 

Homeroom 

Date: February 14 

 

Important Dates 

 

Monday, 2/18 

Presidentsô Day - School 

Closed 

 

Tuesday, 2/19 

Staff Meeting, Virtual 

Resource Room 

 

Friday, 2/15 

Club and Activity Day 

 

Thursday, 2/21  

Info Night 

 

Thursday, 2/21  

Parent Training. 
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Announcements 

Junior Class meeting 

Date: Wednesday, 2/27  

Time: 12:00pm  

Important Dates 

 

Thursday, 2/21 

Elementary Enrichment 

Day, Virtual Resource 

Room 
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Great Moments 

Home Education student, Taylour Hamilton, recently 

auditioned for Americaôs Got Talent.  Taylour has 

achieved stardom on social media with her vibrant and 

strong vocal talent.  We send our support to Taylour and 

keep our hopes for her exciting future.  You can check 

out Taylour Hamiltonôs most current recording of an 

original song at  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oVfOf5Eow4k. 

https://goo.gl/QC2XXk 

 

Elementary Corner 

Elementary students enjoyed hearing author, Ginnie 

Pritchett McSpadden, read her book, A Day with Harriet. 

The students learned many amazing facts about the Bald 

Eagle and participated in a craft. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oVfOf5Eow4k
https://goo.gl/QC2XXk
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